
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PARENTS AND COMMUNITY MEMBERS 
 

THE GRAND ISLAND BOARD OF EDUCATION INVITES ANY PARENTS OR 
COMMUNITY MEMBERS TO SERVE ON A COMMITTEE CHARGED TO 

CONSIDER RECOMMENDATIONS TO THE BOARD MEMBERS OF WORTHY 
GRAND ISLAND INDIVIDUALS FOR WHOM THE HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

WOULD BE NAMED.  IT IS ANTICIPATED THAT THE COMMITTEE WOULD 
MEET THREE/FOUR TIMES IN JANUARY–FEBRURAY, 2013. 

 
SHOULD ANY PARENT OR COMMUNITY MEMBER HAVE AN INTEREST IN 
SERVING ON THIS COMMITTEE, HE/SHE IS ASKED TO EXPRESS THAT 

INTEREST VIA PHONE, EMAIL OR LETTER TO: 
 

JANET SCHUSTER 
BOARD CLERK 

1100 RANSOM ROAD 
GRAND ISLAND, NY  14072 

 
JANETSCHUSTER@K12.GINET.ORG

 
716-773-8801 

 
PLEASE NOTE – THE DEADLINE TO RESPOND IS FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2012 
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